

Executive Board 2024-2025

Mailing Newsletter

13th June, 2025

Hi Tritons!

As we wrap up the academic year, we have a few final messages and celebrations to share with you from your 2024–2025 Student Government team.

• Final Executive Board Meeting of the Year

This Wednesday, your ASEC Executive Board held our final board meeting of the year. Thank you to everyone who joined us throughout the year, whether you stopped by once or came regularly, your presence and voice made a difference!

Celebrating Our Student Leaders

At this week's Award Dessert, we came together to honor the incredible efforts of students, student employees, staff, faculty, and clubs who have made a positive impact on campus life this year. Among the many well-deserved recognitions, we are proud to highlight two of our student government officers: Ruth Karen Nakigozi, who was honored as Executive Officer of the Year, and Katelyn Thomas, who received the Outstanding Leadership Award.

A heartfelt thank-you to everyone who gave their time, energy, and spirit to our campus this year. Your involvement truly makes a difference. We hope you'll continue showing up, speaking up, and making an impact, and who knows, maybe we'll be celebrating *your* achievements at next year's 2026 Award Dessert!

• A Word From Your Student Government Team

Before we say goodbye, each of your 2024–2025 student leaders would like to leave you with a message. Whether it's advice, gratitude, or something lighthearted, these quotes are a small piece of who we are and what we hope to pass on.

Your Student Government wants to say...

Ruth Nakigozi, Executive Officer of Administration:
 "Seek to live out your life in such a way that you pour out your experiences and talents into whatever you do. Live full, die empty."

Leniah Ednacot, Executive Officer of Academic:

"I hope this email finds you before I do."

Ameer Hasan Mahmood, Executive Officer of Budget and Finance:

"Don't be sad, because sad backwards is das and das not good."

Ken Park, Executive Officer of Clubs and Organizations:

"It was an honor to serve our diverse clubs at Edmonds college and thanks to everyone who helped me grow in my position. I will miss the wonderful people I was able to work with"

Executive Officer of Community Relations: Katelyn Thomas

"It's completely okay to make mistakes. You're human, and you're a student, which means you're learning, growing, and doing your best. Mistakes aren't failures, they're stepping stones. Give yourself grace, and keep going. You slay!"

Tiffany Mphepo, Executive Officer of Diversity:

"Remember that your voice matters, whether for yourself or for others. Even a single voice can make an impact"

Sala Li, Executive Officer of Student Relations:

"Being involved on campus taught me one important lesson: free food brings people together, and so does kindness. Try both!"

Sal Kakar, Executive Officer of Technology:

"How the year has gone by really fast."

Abigail Galung, Communication Coordinator:

"Take the work seriously, but don't forget to have fun along the way. The impact lasts, but so do the memories like meeting legislators!"

See You Next Year!

Thank you for following along with our newsletters, attending meetings, and staying involved with student life this year. A new team of student leaders will return this fall, so stay tuned and get ready for an exciting year ahead!

Best of luck on your finals! You've worked hard all year, and we're cheering you on as you finish strong! We hope your summer is filled with rest, joy, and new adventures. Whether you're returning in the fall or moving on to new opportunities, thank you for being part of our campus community.

Have a safe and restful summer!

Best regards, Sala Li